
In a world of rapidly changing technology, I have found it difficult to keep up. My son, on the 

other hand, has been drawn to this world of computer technology. As a self proclaimed “Nerd”, a 

title he wears like a badge of honor, it was very difficult for him to find other like minded peers. 

I did not have the skills to teach or help him with the computer knowledge he craved. MILO 

Coding Academy provided the opportunity for my son to have access to computers, computer 

coding, and experiences that nurtured his curiosity and interests. He has attended field trips to 

Microsoft, coded video games, built robots and marched in parades. But the one thing I value the 

most is the exposure my son gets from MILO. He has seen people of color in many different 

roles. He has seen college students, professionals, teachers and child authors navigating through 

the world of computers. MILO has allowed my son to find “his people”.  

My son started taking classes with MILO at New Genesis Learning Center and continues with 

them through WMU’s Coding Club. I am excited for my son’s future with MILO.Their passion 

for children’s technology education is evident in all that they do. I am grateful for MILO because 

without MILO my son would not have been able to pursue his love for computers.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

A most grateful mom, Janice Scott 


